
 

 

Important information about  

Forest School Sessions. 

Who will lead the sessions? 

Mrs Brinkworth is are our fully qualified Forest Schools leader: 

She will lead all sessions assisted by other school staff      

members, meeting appropriate child : adult ratios. 

When and where will forest Schools take place?  

Sessions will take place weekly in one of two locations, either the 

on-site school woodland area or in Seeds Plantation Woodland 

which is located behind the school playing fields.  

The Seeds Plantation site is fully accessible via our school 

grounds. Both areas are fully risk assessed to meet our school 

health and safety policy requirements.  

 

What will happen during Forest School sessions? 

The children will engage in a balance between child led, adult initiated and adult         

supported activities. Sessions aim to support the holistic development of pupils. Fun and 

engaging activities will help them develop: socially, physically, intellectually, emotionally, 

spiritually and communicatively.  We have lots of fun building dens and shelters,          

exploring their surroundings, creating woodland art, playing team building games,    

cooking on the campfire, using woodland tools and much, much more! 


